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Dear families, 

Thank you so much for your support this week. Yesterday, we raised £136.92 for Children in Need and also 

sent a huge contribution to the S20 Food bank. It was particularly touching to hear, on the gate, that one 

child had refused to accept £1 from his mum, insisting on using money from his own piggy bank. This 

empathy and caring for others is what makes our children so special. 

It was great for Mrs White and me to welcome parents to our coffee morning and workshop on anti-bullying 

on Thursday. Our Jigsaw PSHE curriculum (Personal, Social, Health and Economic) is something we are 

very proud of and central to creating a safe culture at Emmanuel. Thank you so much for your feedback and 

contributions. Join Mrs White and me again for tea/coffee and biscuits on December 12th in the Pod. The 

main focus will be around reading but we are open to all questions and discussions. Following feedback 

from our first coffee morning, Ms Badger will be launching Children’s University in the New Year. 

Finally, just to remind you, we have a huge amount of lost property in our reception area. This includes lots 

of school uniform items and many of the containers that were sent in for The Bake off. Please feel welcome 

to pop in and have a rummage through for missing items. 

Best wishes from Mrs Thorpe 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

An Eye on Upcoming Events 

➢ Joint visit with Waterthorpe to 

S20 Foodbank for small group 

of children. 
➢ ‘Truth about drugs’ session for 

Year 6. (Year 5 Dragons will 

complete next year) 
➢ Year 3 and Year 5 geography 

fieldwork trips around the 

locality of Sheffield. 
➢ SEND reviews with Mrs Smith 

and class teachers. 

 

 

An Eye On Attendance  

 

Class Attendance 

Y3NB 91.3% 

Y3AM 93.3% 

Y4HH 95.5% 

Y5MH 95.2% 

Y5/6RC 93.6% 

Y6LH/MD 98.3% 
Well done to our weekly winners 

Y6LH/MD with extra play to be arranged 

by Mrs Higson and Miss Davies! 

 



 Headteacher’s Awards 

 

Gold Awards 

 

       An Eye on Success! 
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A huge well done to our amazing Gold Award winners this week! 

 Anais from Y3NB For really impressing your teacher with hard work, a sensible attitude 
and great choices. I also noticed you this week Anais, working 
beautifully in class. Well done, we are very proud of you! 

Jenson from Y3NB For showing such respectful behaviour and making great choices. You 
have been working really hard in class Jenson and we are so pleased 
with you! 

Sophie from Y3AM For amazing Geography learning this week. You both showed great 
resilience and perseverance when drawing your maps. What amazing 
skills you are developing, brilliant news! 

Isla from Y3AM 

George from Y4HH For such brilliant work in Science this week. The way you created 
complex circuits and shared your expert knowledge with others was 
so impressive, well done George! 

Bobby from Y4HH For an amazing newspaper report about Pompeii. You checked so 
carefully to make sure you included all the features needed for a great 
report Bobby. Amazing, we as super proud of you! 

from Y5MH For always giving full effort and care to ensure beautiful presentation 
of work. Thank you for working so hard, we are proud of you both!  from Y5MH 

Edie from Y5/6RC For standing out as amazing role models at all times. You both work 
so hard and represent Emmanuel and our values in everything you do. 
You should both feel very proud to be noticed by all of us for this! 

Romario from Y5/6RC 

Zac  from Y6LHMD For ‘being the best they can be’ and showing true Year 6 learning 
behaviours in the classroom. You are such good role models to others 
and are standing out and being noticed for this around school. Well 
done to the 3 of you! 

 Jacob  from Y6LHMD 

 Arthur From Y6LHMD 

 

A huge thank you and congratulations to this week’s star readers Logan, Ruby-

Leigh, Leo, Brandon and  Dexter. Keep up the good work everyone 

 

 

 

 

 

“Don’t forget to do good and to share what you have because God is pleased 

with these kind of sacrifices” Hebrews (13.16) 



 

 

An Eye on special 

events and 

achievements in school 

and in our community 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

       

 

      

 

 

 

 

                                                                         

 

 

 

Well done to our 

star dancer 

Rubie-Leigh for 

taking part in the 

Excel Dance ‘Get 

Jiggy With It’ 

Event! We are so 

proud of you! 

Here is Ethan receiving the 

Chief Scout Bronze Award 

after completing many 

Beavers challenges! He was 

also flag bearer for the 

Remembrance Parade on 

Sunday. Emmanuel is so 

proud to see you shining! 

How lovely to 

see Charlie 

from Y3 

working 

beautifully with 

his sister to 

create amazing 

Christmas 

cards. Well 

done you two! 

Wow, we are proud to 

present Laney from Year 6 

again as we follow her 

dance journey. Laney took 

part in her third 

competition last week and 

won 1st place! Absolutely 

amazing, well done! 

Congratulations to Harry from Y5 for 

scoring his 100th goal! On Sunday he 

scored 2 goals, made 2 assists and 

was named manager’s player of the 

match. Harry is keen to mention that 

his team were all excellent! 

Awesome Harry! 


